
 

 

Ref: CEPC/HQ/Cir/2021-22            Date: 29th September 2021 

 

To, 

All Members CEPC 

 

Subject: Foreign Trade Policy 2015-2020 extended upto 31st March 2022 

 

Dear Sir, 

Directorate General of foreign Trade Wide their Notification No. 33/2015-2020 dated 28th 

September 2021 extended the existing Florigen Trade Policy 2015-2020 upto 31st March 

2022. 

Some amendments are incorporated in FTP 2015-20. Copy of Notification is enclosed 

herewith for your reference.  

Members may take note of the above. 

 

Regards 

 

Jag Mohan  

Officiating Executive Director 

 

Click here to view Notification No. 33/2015-2020  

 

 

http://cepc.co.in/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/Notification-no-33-english.pdf

